
  
   

 

15 January 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

RE: Deadline for Sixth Form Applications – 31 January 2020 

 

It was a delight to meet many of you at our November open evenings – I hope you found them informative 

and enjoyable. The deadline for Sixth Form applications is now looming – 31 January - and I am keen that 

our Bishops’ boys do not miss out. You can find the prospectus and application form through this link -

https://www.bishopwordsworths.org.uk/sixth-form/how-to-apply/application-form/ 

If you have any problems accessing the form or the prospectus, please contact Susie Stoneham in the Sixth 

Form office, 01722 333851 (sls@bws.wilts.sch.uk). 
 

Some students have come to see me to say they haven’t yet applied as they don’t know what A-Levels to 

study. Students can see Mrs Armstrong, our Careers Leader, for subject and careers advice during the school 

week, but please note that any options made on the application form are not set in stone. Subject options can 

be changed on GCSE results day;  on the first day of Sixth Form; or by phoning Susie Stoneham in the Sixth 

Form office after the application closing date, so it is worth submitting your application before the deadline 

even if unsure (although please be aware that any changes are subject to timetabling restrictions). In 

addition, if students are wavering between Bishops’ and another Sixth Form school or college, please feel 

free to apply to both to keep options open whilst deciding.  
 

We fully appreciate that this is about making the best choice for your son’s future, so if you do wish to 

discuss any options or ask any questions before you apply, please contact any of the Sixth Form team, details 

below. We would be delighted to hear from you. 
 

Wishing your son every success in his upcoming exams. 

 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

Ms Lambard 

Head of Sixth Form 

 
 

Contact details for the Sixth Form Team 
 

Tel: 01722 333851 

 

Zoe Lambard (Ms) – Head of Sixth Form (zhl@bws.wilts.sch.uk) 

Amanda Gough (Mrs) – Assistant Head of Sixth Form (current Head of Year 12) (ajg@bws.wilts.sch.uk) 

Colette Maunder (Dr) – Assistant Head of Sixth Form (current Head of Year 13) (cmm@bws.wilts.sch.uk) 

Susie Stoneham (Mrs) – Pastoral / Admissions (sls@bws.wilts.sch.uk) 

Sally Armstrong (Mrs) – Careers Leader (saa@bws.wilts.sch.uk) 
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